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The Bureau of Plant Industry-Crop Pest Management Division 
technical staff, Mr. Jairus Abellar, recently attended a training on 
public service ethics and accountability at the Boy Scouts of the 
Philippines, Los Baños, Laguna, February 27–March 1, 2024. 
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The training aims to instill the idea of the importance of ethics and accountability as public servants 

in alignment with the government`s advocacy of anti-corruption. This important training helps 

ensure that all employees are aware of their responsibilities towards the public and the importance 

of upholding ethical practices while performing their duties. By participating in this training, BPI-

CPMD demonstrated their commitment to promoting good governance and ensuring that we 

operate according to the highest levels of professionalism and responsibility.
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